MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING
between
Huntington Beach City School District
and
California School Employees Association, and its Chapter 316

June 10, 2022 Time: // 00 A

The Huntington Beach City School District (District) and the California School Employees
Association, and its Chapter 316 (CSEA) enter in to this Memorandum of Understanding and
agree as follows:

Additional One-Time Hours for the 2022-2023 School Year

For the 2022-2023 school year only, the District shall increase the number of hours for the
following positions to support District operations at school sites in the Library-Media Center
and Health Office:

1. Library-Media Technician

Library-Media Technicians currently work six (6) hours per day and will be offered an
additional two (2) hours per day for the 2022-2023 school year to support the District’s
reading initiative.

2. Health Clerks

Health Clerks currently work four (4) hours per day and will be offered an additional one
point five (1.5) hours per day in order to continue to support school sites and students in the
2022-2023 school year.

This Mémoryandum of Understanding shall be in effect through June 30, 2023.
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